
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                     
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
30 Hours Free Childcare  

 
As you may already be aware the childcare entitlement for children up to the age of 4 will be doubled from 15 
hours to 30 hours in September 2017 for working families. The Childcare Service System has now gone live for any 
parents / carers wishing to apply.  
  
We strongly advise parents to apply to check eligibility for next term.  
If you encounter any problems please call 0300 123 4097. 
 
http://www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare 
 
If you would like to check if you are entitled to any other support please go to www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 
 
We will in touch again in the near future to explain how we will be able to offer the 30 hour entitlement at here at 
Thrumpton. 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Heggie 
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